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As a Dental assistant of 10 years, I am horrified to think that future assistants would 

not be required to prove their knowledge of subjects that can directly effect another 

human. This would put the general public in danger of cross contamination, possible 

over exposure of radiation, possible damage to teeth and oral tissue. I've worked 

alongside assistants that have completed an 8 week DA course. Their lack of 

knowledge directly placed others in danger.  


